
London Transport Region 
sends its full solidarity to 

our comrades on P&O 
ferries.  

Replacing a unionised 
workforce with exploited and 
grossly underpaid agency staff, 
is despicable.  

No to compulsory 
redundancies! 
No to pitting worker against 
worker! 

We stand with you.
An injury to one is an 

injury to all


